
 
 TOWNSHIP OF CANNON 

 COUNTY OF KENT, MICHIGAN 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

CIZAUSKAS SPECIAL LAND USE 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on July 11, 2017 at 6:00 p.m., the Planning 

Commission of the Township of Cannon will hold a public hearing at the Cannon Township 

Center, 6878 Belding Rd, within the Township, concerning the application of David & Kathy 

Cizauskas for an accessory dwelling unit under the Cannon Township Zoning Ordinance 17.07.W 

located at 6999 5 Mile in the Rural Residential district, such lands being described as follows: 

 

E 7 A. OF THAT PART OF SW 1/4 SE 1/4 LYING NLY OF CL OF 5 MILE RD * SEC 28 T8N 

R10W 7.00 A. 

 

All interested persons may attend the public hearing and be heard regarding the requested Special 

Land Use.  Written comments may be submitted to the Zoning Administrator, at the above-stated 

address, up to the time of the public hearing.  

 

Date Posted:  June 22, 2017  Cannon Township Planning Commission  

 

 


